

Friday 6th October 2023

"Ahoy There!" Dressing Up Day Friday 20th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have thoroughly enjoyed our 'Ahoy There!' learning theme and would like to end with a celebration dress up day on Friday 20th October.

Please could your child come to school dressed related to the theme. For example, a seafarer or sea explorer, a mermaid or merman, a famous ocean explorer or a pirate (no swords or muskets please).

Please do not worry about extravagant costumes: a pirate could wear a stripy t-shirt with a scarf tied around their head, trousers or a skirt.

Many thanks for your support,

The Year 2 Team

Solent Infant School Evelegh Road, Farlington, Portsmouth, PO6 1DH

Executive Headteacher Mrs L Wilby Head of School Mrs E Curthoys

Tel (023) 9237 1073 Email solentinfant@thesolentschools.org Web solentinfant.thesolentshools.org



The De Curci Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 10646541. Its registered office address is Springfield School, Central Road, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY, United Kingdom. Solent Infant School is a business name used by The De Curci Trust.